
 

 

Dear Parents, 

You are kindly requested to pay the school fees of your ward 
by the 15th of every month. Please note that timely payment 
is mandatory to avoid a late fee. 

Starting from April 2025, a late fee of ₹10 per week will 
be charged if the fee is not paid by the due date. 

Parents who have not cleared the pending fees for the 
academic session 2024-25 are requested to do so by 30th 
April 2025, to avoid any inconvenience for their child. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

Principal  
SXS, Behror 
 

 
 


